
 

 

April 12, 2018 

 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to participate in our survey!  The City of Breckenridge 

and the Active Living Committee are teaming up to implement some of the improvements that 

you have requested!  While some of these improvements will be incorporated into our 5-year 

capital improvement plan as budgeting allows, other ideas will be implemented this summer.  

Here are some of the things that we will be working on in the upcoming months: 

1. Update our visionary trail maps and encourage pedestrian use of our publicly-owned 
levees which have recently been approved for walking/biking. 

2. Install doggy waste stations along the new US Highway 75 trail and also near the major 
parks (Welles Memorial, Jefferson, Oxcart).   

3. Make structural improvements to help with weed control and safety at Kids Corner Park 
(by Cenex). 

4. Review/revise access to park bathrooms.  (We try to leave bathrooms unlocked as much 
as possible if crime doesn’t become an issue.) 

5. Get quotes for resurfacing the tennis court(s) by the aquatic center and creating pickle 
ball courts on the same surface area. 

6. Since we have had tremendous success in the past in working with individuals and 
service organizations to create or maintain parks, plant and water flowers, etc., we will 
again be seeking volunteer help to work on various beautification and park maintenance 
projects this summer.  (Please call City Hall at 218-643-1431 if you or your organization 
are interested!) 

 

Thank you again to all who participated in this survey! 

Thanks! 

Renae Marthaler 

City Administrator 

Breckenridge, MN 
rmarthaler@breckenridgemn.net 
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